
Radio 

50 - KW -1030 - KC 

Corpus Christi, Texas - Box 898 - Tulip 4 -5258 

January 19, 1958 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your interest in our station and the very nice report. 

It is with pleasure that we confirm your reception of KATH on Jan- 

uary II, 1958 from 1730 to 1746 C.S.T. while operating on a frequency 

1030 KC /s. 

with very best wishes from the staff, 

Cordially, 

00. 

Paul H. Wal l e r bV5 E3C N 

Chief Enjineer 
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